Goodness and Mercy Missions,
P O Box 14, FDG,

Belo Sub Division

Email: info@gmmafrica.org
Website: www.emmafrica.org
Phone: +237 75726548

Date: 15" December 2012

Subject: Appreciation Letter from Goodness and Mercy Missions to
Informatik-Afrika, Switzerland

Dear Rosina Hug,

This is an appreciation letter from the Goodness and Mercy Missions team in Belo,
Cameroon. We are so grateful for the four laptops you donated to the GMM Computer
School in Belo. It has helped the students to not overcrowd on top of one computer as
was the case before. It will help us reach out to the training of more men and women thus
providing job skills, and also help the children acquire computer skills which will help
them in school and other related programs. Please, tell your team that Goodness and
Mercy Missions is so delighted. We also admire the high quality of the laptops. We
promise to keep updating you about the progress and development of the trainings.

We would also like to thank you for the work you are doing in other parts of Cameroon.
It is really a great impact.

Greet the rest of your team.

Ngam Etienne

and Mercy Missions Computer Technician,



